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26. February 2024

Traffic: Closure on Petersfeldstrale

Between MoselstraBe and Bernard-Otte-Strale

On PetersfeldstralRe, between the junctions with Moselstrae and Bernhard-Otte-Strale,
roadworks are being carried out on the carriageway from today until Thursday. For this
reason, the carriageway will be closed to traffic.

The city bus will use the Ruhrallee, FranzstralRe and Bernhard-Otte-Strale route during the
works. Pedestrian and cycle traffic can still pass through the roadworks area.

Attention construction site
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